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organizations, we appreciate the Labor and Education Departments consideration of our 

comments and recommendations on this very important issue. We believe that aligning the 

public workforce system with employer needs will ultimately result in a stronger economy 

and a better future for job seekers. Our organizations look forward to continuing our work 

with the public workforce system at all levels to get employers engaged and help provide 

individuals with skilled training and industry-recognized credentials that lead to a successful 

career. We would welcome any future opportunities to assist the agencies in achieving this 

goal.   

 
Sincerely,  

 

American Staffing Association 
 

Associated Builders and Contractors 
 

Associated General Contractors of America 
 

Independent Electrical Contractors 
 

Opportunity America 
 

National Roofing Contractors Association 
 

 

 

 


